To whom it may concern,

Regarding Oregon HB 3063: I request that you vote against the changes proposed in this bill. All healthcare decisions for myself and my minor children should be made between me and my medical provider. It is not a matter of "public health", but a concern about medical tyranny being forced upon the people of Oregon. As with any medical or health care decision the state should not mandate that I choose to put poisons and/or toxins into my body or those of my children.

I am also concerned as there is no responsibility or direct accountability for injury held by the manufacturer or the practitioner who is administering the vaccines.

These infringements on my personal freedoms in the name of "public safety" is unacceptable.

I ask that you vote against this bill.

unterell Jure of

Sincerely,

Lindsie Lincoln

Linn County-Lebanon, OR